
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

SPECIAL LAND USE REQUEST 

CLAY TOWNSHIP 

  
 

Notice is hereby given that the Clay Township Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on 

September 26, 2018 at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the agenda allows, at the Township Hall, 

4710 Pte. Tremble Road, Clay Township. 
  
The purpose of the meeting will be to receive comments on an application for a special land use 

approval for an attached business district accessory dwelling unit located at 2669 Columbine Road in 

Clay Township.  The applicant wishes to construct a residential unit off the back of an existing 

storage barn on the property that serves the Schoolhouse Grille. 

  

This hearing is authorized by Township Ordinance No. 126 and State of Michigan PA 110 of 2006. 
  
This application may be reviewed at the Clay Township Hall, 4710 Pte. Tremble Road, Monday 

through Thursday, during regular business hours.  The public is encouraged to attend this hearing and 

offer relevant comments.  Interested citizens may also submit written comments to the Township 

Hall, to the attention of the Zoning Administrator, until 6:00 p.m. on the day of the hearing. 
  
If you have any physical disability which may limit your participation in this hearing, please notify 

the Township Zoning Administrator at least five (5) days prior to the hearing so that reasonable 

accommodations may be made. 
  
  
Kathy Schweikart, Chairperson 

Clay Township Planning Commission 
  
Please publish in Downriver Voice:  September 5, 2018 
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